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Hello, 

 

I think studying the possibility of expanding transportation service between Portland 

and Salem is a worthwhile idea and I urge you to support SB 1572. I don't have a car 

but I still love visiting different cities and towns throughout Oregon, supporting local 

commerce, and expanding the train service would help make that possible. Please 

support SB 1572. Thank you. 


